CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

February 2, 2015

Fred C. Arfman, P.E.

Isaacson & Arfman, P.A.

128 Monroe St NE

Albuquerque, New Mexico 87108

RE: NM International School Playground
Grading and Drainage Plan
Engineers Stamp Date 1/18/15 (C20D072)

Dear Mr. Arfman,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 1/20/15 for the
playground, this plan cannot be approved for Grading Permit or further review by
hydrology, until the DRB approves the site plan for building permit.

The last meeting with the DRB, approximately 1 year ago, the last decision was to
indefinitely defer any action until certain comments were addressed.

PO Box 1293
If you have any questions, please contact me at 924-3695 or Rudy Rael at 924-3977.

Albuquerque
Sincerely,

New Mexico 87103 @ A 0)4(

Curtis Cherne, P.E.
Principal Engineer, Hydrology
Planning Department
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